[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
PURSUANT TO COUNTY LAW §359   

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held before the Columbia County Board of Supervisors in the Board of Supervisors’ Chambers, located at 401 State Street, Hudson, NY 12534 on Wednesday, August 11, 2021 at 7:30pm thereof concerning the  Proposed 2021-2022 Operating Budget of the Columbia-Greene Community College.  At such time and place all persons interested in the subject matter will be heard concerning the same.
      
DATED:    July 28, 2021
                    Hudson, New York 			 
					
Kelly S. Baccaro, Clerk 
Columbia County Board of Supervisors



 
 


